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PCN 0122 – Cello-CANiQ replaces Compact CAN 

Dear Valued Customer, 

PCN No. 0122 

PCN Type EOL Announcement 

Product Compact CAN and Cellocator Fleet Safety Solution 

Date  June 20, 2015 

 

Change Notification Description 

This PCN is being issued to notify customers that the Cello-CANiQ replaces 

the Compact CAN and the Cellocator Fleet Safety Solution. 

Change Notification Information 

The Cello-CANiQ, a member of the new Cello platform, supports DIRECT 

connectivity to vehicle data buses supporting ISO-11898, J1939 and/or ISO-

15765 via an OBDII connector, in addition to all other interfaces supported 

by the Cello-IQ. The Cello-CANiQ provides superior capabilities in comparison 

to the Compact CAN. 

You are welcome to review the Cello-CANiQ web page and the Cello-CANiQ 

Product Overview for further information. 

The Cello-CANiQ and Mobileye 5-Series system, delivering driver assistance 

and safety solution, can be integrated via CAN Bus interface.  

This solution replaces the Cellocator Fleet Safety Solution, which is based on 

the Compact CAN and supports only the Mobileye C2 Systems, which is no 

longer sold. 

You are welcome to review the Cello-CANiQ - Mobileye Integration Package  

for further information. 

Sales, Service and Support  

According to Cellocator policy, the End of Service (RMA) Date of the Compact 

CAN units and the Cellocator Fleet Safety Solution kits will be 3 years from 

http://www.cellocator.com/knowledgebase/cellocator-cellofamily/cello-caniq/
http://www.cellocator.com/?s2member_file_download=cellofamily/Cello-CANiQ/Cello-CANiQ%20Overview.pdf
http://www.cellocator.com/?s2member_file_download=cellofamily/Cello-CANiQ/Cello-CANiQ%20Overview.pdf
http://www.cellocator.com/?s2member_file_download=cellofamily/Cello-CANiQ/Cello-CANiQ%20-%20Mobileye%20Integration%20Package.zip
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shipment date, and End of Customer Support Date will be 5 years from 

shipment date.  

Customer Preparations 

The CAN Bus integration of the Cello-CANiQ is totally different from the 

Compact CAN. Customers who use the Compact CAN product should change 

their application to comply with the Cello-CANiQ. Please contact Customer 

Support for more details regarding the integration.  

For pricing and delivery information, please contact your appropriate sales 

manager. 

Should you have any questions regarding this PCN or the Cello-CANiQ, you 

are more than welcome to contact the Product Management department or 

your appropriate sales manager. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Natan Degani 

Cellocator Product Management Department 

pm@pointer.com 

Cellocator Division, Pointer Telocation LTD 

mailto:pm@pointer.com

